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RAC Report

The RAC met on September 12'" at the Trillium offices in Eugene. The meeting focused on
preparations for the Oct. oth Community Meeting in Florence. It was determined that Terry
Coplin, Rick Yecney and Bruce Abel will speak. Char Reavis and Lezlee Craven, as the chair and
co-chair of the RAC will do the introduction. County Commissioner Jay Bozievich will do the
introduction. The RAC will have a table for Trillium information and to recruit people to
participate in the RAC. The member survey will be available for members to complete. A
distribution plan for flyers was made and RAC members agreed to contact people in Florence.

The RAC will meet briefly prior to the Community meeting on October o',

Char Reavis discussed some work that the CAC and RAC leaders are doing as part of the
Transformation Center. She and some CAC members are participating in leadership training.

It was agreed that the next step for the RAC will be focusing on Oakridge. Leah will be collecting
information for the next meeting.



